
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
November 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer  

Year 7 Pantomime trip – Thursday 28 November 2024  

Year 7 students are invited to Harrogate Theatre on Thursday 28 November 2024 for our 

Christmas ‘event’ to watch a production of Beauty & the Beast. Students will leave school at 

approximately 1:00pm and together with staff, will walk to Harrogate Theatre in the town 

centre. We aim to be back at school for approximately 17.00 therefore students will have to 

be collected from the main school. Students should wear a warm winter coat or waterproof 

jacket.  The cost of the ticket is £12.50. Payment is required via ParentPay and is available on 

your account now. If you do not have your ParentPay login details, please contact 

parentpay@staidans.co.uk 

 Please make payment by Wednesday 13th November 2024 in order that we can confirm a 

ticket for your child. Consent for the trip is required on ParentPay. Please note that by ticking 

the box online you are agreeing to your child taking part on the trip, the cost and confirming 

that your child’s medical details are up to date. School trips form an important part of the 

curriculum offered at St Aidan's High School. To participate in any trip, the school staff must 

be confident that a pupil will be able to cope with the challenges that the trip presents. 

Please help us by reinforcing to your child our expectations on behaviour in order that every 

child can gain the maximum out of the trip.  

We will be using the current medical details we hold on file for your child, It is important 

that if your child’s medical details indicate that they need medication such as inhalers, that 

they bring them on the day as we will not be able to take any student who does not have the 

correct medication with them. If there are any changes in your child's medical details that 

we do not yet know about, please email medicalroom@staidans.co.uk so that we can 

update our records accordingly.  

Regards,  

Miss Reynard 

Head of Year 7 
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